
Have you been bereaved during 
the covid pandemic? 

You can dedicate a tree to the memory of a loved one  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Maybe they loved gardens and nature or you would simply 
like something to keep their memory alive through the 

years to come.   
 

Lockdown Woods Newbury has hundreds of beautiful 
young trees to choose from for your own personal 

dedication. 
 

In addition to individual dedications a full woodland 
dedication will take place in autumn 2021, to 

commemorate all our losses during the pandemic. 
 
Dedicating a tree is easy, please contact us 
by:     Emailing info@newburyfoe.co.uk or  

Post a message on Facebook group 
‘Lockdown Wood’ 
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